
Eric Fryson 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Electronic Filing 

Springer, Pamela <Pamela.Springer@fpl.com> on behalf of Goorland, Scott 
<Scott.Goorland@fpl.com> 
Wednesday, April 17, 2013 8:35 AM 
Fi Ii ngs@psc.state .fl .us 
Martha Brown; Stan Rieger 
Electronic Filing/Docket No. 110099-EU - Letter to Ann Cole re: FPL & City of Starke 
status report 
4.18.13 - Transmittal to Cole Docket 110099-EU (Starke).doc.pdf 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

Scott A. Goorland, Esq. 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
561-304-5633 
scott.goorland@fpl.com 

b. Docket No. 110099-EU - In Re: Joint petition for approval of territorial agreement in 
Bradford County by Florida Power & Light Company and City of Starke 

c. The document is being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d. There is a total of 1 page. 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is Florida Power & Light Company's Letter to Ann Cole dated 
April 18, 2013 re: FPL and Starke to provide status report consistent with Order No. PSC-11-0472-PAA-EU. 

Scott A. Goorland, Esq. 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
561-304-5633 
scott.goorland@fol.com 
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Ms. Ann Cole 
Division of the Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 110099-EU 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Scott A. Goorland 
Principal Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5633 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
E-mail: scottgoorland@fpl.com 

April 18, 2013 

Consistent with Order No. PSC-11-0472-PAA-EU, Docket No. 110099-EU, FPL 
and Starke provide the following status report on the transfer of the 85 customer accounts 
aflected by the approved territorial agreement: 

1) To date, 24 accounts have been transferred; 61 accounts remain to be 
transferred; 

2) All engineering/design for the required construction work to effect the 
transfers has been completed, and one work request requires a railroad 
permit prior to construction; and 

3) All customers affected are expected to be transferred by October 18, 2013, 
as required by the agreement/order. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Scol} 'ioocjo"d h(l ~& f 
Scott A. Goorland 

Cc: Martha Carter Brown, Esq. 
Stanley Reiger, Esq. 

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 
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